
 

SMALL URBAN GTHA MAYORS REMIND RESIDENTS TO GET 
VACCINATED BASED ON ELIGIBILITY 
 
For Immediate Release 
April 9, 2021 
 
“The Small Urban GTHA Mayors met today to discuss the current stay-at-home order, 
vaccine rollouts and the importance of getting vaccinated. 
 
It is imperative for people to book their vaccination appointment based on the 
eligibility criteria as established within the public health unit where they reside. 
Regional variations in eligibility criteria can occur due to various circumstances such 
as the location of identified hot spots. The Mayors remind their residents that the best 
vaccine is the one first available to you. 

We are grateful to the Federal and Provincial governments for taking a targeted 
approach during Phase 2 of the vaccine distribution plan and call on them to consider 
vaccinating those residents living in small urban communities that require travel to and 
from identified “hot spots” for employment purposes. Furthermore, we call on our 
Provincial and Federal partners to provide additional clarity on where and how the 
vaccines are being distributed across Ontario.  
 
We remind residents that during the stay-at-home order, only socialize with those living 
in your household, enjoy the outdoors within your local community while following your 
local public health regulations and only go out for essential items.” 
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